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This written testimony is from the Western Kansas Groundwater Management District #1

("GMD r') regarding its proposal for a Local Enhanced Management Area ("LEMA") for

portions of Wichita County, Kansas. The proposal was submitted on March 26,2020, and is

attached as Exhibit 1 (the "Proposed LEMA"). This testimony addresses the following three

questions required in this initial hearing under Kan. Stat. Ann. § 82a-1041(b) and found to be

supported by the record:

a. Whether one or more of the circumstances specified in subsections (a) through

(d) of Kan. Stat. Ann. § 82a-1036 exist;

b. Whether the public interests of Kan. Stat. Ann. § 82a-1020 require one or more

corrective control provisions; and

c. Whether the geographic boundaries are reasonable.

In evidence of these three questions, and to support GMD 1 's Proposed LEMA, Mr.

Spencer states as follows:


















































































































































































